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Bronze Readers  Stars of the week— Lydbrook     EARTH award winners 

 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

Our Goodies and Baddies World Book Day got of to a super start with a real police officer reading 

‘Cops and Robbers’ to the whole school. PCSO’s Ross and Sean visited all the classes then tucked 

into a delicious roast dinner. They enjoyed their visit and chatting with the children. 

The children completed a carousel of activities based around the ‘Cops and Robbers’ book, these 

included drama, P.E, Art and CSI investigations. 

 



Mon 11th March  

 Karate after school club 

 

Tues 12th March  Mini Olympics after school club 

 

 

Weds 13th March  Y4 swimming 

 Cooking after school club 

 Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 14th March  Handa’s After school Art Club 

Fri 15th March  Assembly—Stars of the Week  - Calder  

 Comic Relief 

 FOCSA Quiz night 

     What's happening in school week beginning 11th March 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 99 0 

Bankhouse 98 1 

Greenpark 100 0 

Riverwood 99 1 

Springwood 99 1 

Calder 99 0 

Lydbrook 98 0 

Woodhouse 98 2 

 
Anti—Litter Campaign 

We had a really fasci-
nating assembly led by 
Rachel Crane from Calderdale 
Council on Monday this week. The 
children got a really important 
message about the need to dis-
pose of litter carefully. It is im-
portant to keep our local environ-
ment and further afield as litter 
free as possible. 

Fitbits/Year 6 Phones 

 These must now be handed in to the 

office  first thing and collected at the 

end of the day. They must not be used 

on school premises.  

Also Please avoid wearing fitbit/smart 

watches to school..                           

Thank you 

COMIC RELIEF 

Friday 15th March 

Bad Hair & Pyjama Day 

Lets have fun, dress down and 

raise money for Comic Relief. 

£1.00 donation  

Quiz and Chilli 

Night 

Friday 15th March 

7:30pm  

We are looking forward to seeing 

you all on the night. 

Can the teachers team hold on 

to their crown for another year? 

Tickets £5 each available from 

the office. 

West Yorkshire Cross Country Finals 2019 

Our Cross Country runners performed fantastically on Wednesday at 

Temple Newsam. The weather   

wasn’t on their side and they all 

arrived back at school  rather wet 

and cold! We are still awaiting the 

official results but Miss Hardcastle 

was very impressed and proud of 

them all. Well Done. 

North –East Football Tournament 

Our year5/6 boys football team represented Halifax Town at 

the North East Regional Final on 15th February. They per-

formed amazingly well again and  after a nail biting final, 

which went to penalties, they were runners up. However 

they were still put through to the Northern Finals on 19th 

March.  

Fingers crossed. 


